
2. The matter may please be assigned Ton Priority. 
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Ph: 051-9205360 

Most Immediate 

Reminder-II 
GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN 

REVENUE DIVISION 
FEDERAL BOARD OF REVENUE 

ADMINISTRATION/HR 

***** 

C.No.7(1)HRMC-IV/2025 (R-II) Islamabad, the 27th  June, 2025 

From: Munir Ahmad 
Second Secretary (HRMC-IV) 

To: 

S# Office Name S# Office Name 

1 Collectorate of Customs Enforcement, 
Lahore and Peshawar 

11 Collectorate of Customs Appeals, Isla ma bad 
and Karachi 

2 Customs Enforcement School (CES), Peshawar 12 National Targeting Centre, Islamabad 

3 Collectorate of Customs Airports, Lahore 13 Directorate General of Law & Prosecution 
Islamabad 

4 Collectorate of Customs Exports PMBQ, Karachi 14 Directorate of Law & Prosecution, 
Karachi/Lahore/Peshawar and Quetta 

5 Directorate of Transit Trade, Peshawa r/Quetta/ 
Gwadar and Gilgit-Baltistan 

15 Directorate General of NNDA, Islamabad 

6 Directorate General of Reforms and Automation 
(Customs)/Headquarters, Islamabad 

16 Directorate of NNDA (HQ), Isla ma bad 

7 Directorate of Reforms and Automations-Customs 
(Technology Services), Islamabad 

17 Directorate of NNDA, 
Karachi/ Lahore and Peshawar 

8 Directorate of Reforms and Automation 
(Digitalization), Karachi 

18 Directorate of CPEC, Karachi 

9 Collectorate of Customs (Adjudication), 
Quetta/ Faisalabad and Islamabad 

19 Customs Academy of Pakistan, Islamabad 

10 Collectorate of Customs (Adjudication-I), Karachi 

SUBJECT: INFORMATION REGARDING FORMAL DISCIPLINARY 
PROCEEDINGS CONDUCTED AGAINST THE OFFICIALS OF BS-01 TO 
BS-15 OF CUSTOMS DEPARTMENT UNDER THE CIVIL SERVANT 
(E&D) RULES, 2020.  

I am directed to refer to Board's letter of even number dated 29.05.2025 (available 
on FBR's website) and subsequent reminder dated 16.06.2025 on the above subject and to say that 
data of disciplinary proceedings on the enclosed format was required to be submitted to the Board 
latest by 20 June 2025 which is still awaited from your offices. The same may kindly be expedited 
and may also be emailed at smgtcustoms-ii@fbr.gov.pk  latest by 01.07.2025. 

Copy to:- 

The Chief (M/HR.C),FBR. 
The Secretary (Automation) for placement on FBR's Website. 
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